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City of San Dimas Office of the City Manager – Update August 12, 2020 

Latest Updates: 
 

• The Los Angeles County Department of Parks and Recreation has announced the restored 
availability of public access through the Bonelli Bluffs RV Resort & Campground (RV Resort).  The 
RV Resort has agreed to temporarily allow restricted public access through their facility while 
planning and construction of a permanent trail re-route are underway. The permanent trail is 
tentatively anticipated to open in Spring 2021. The County reserves the right to discontinue access 
if guidelines are not observed. If you have additional questions or concerns, please contact Brenda 
Tovar at btovar@parks.lacounty.gov or Dave Campbell at dcampbell@parks.lacounty.gov. For 
detailed COVID-19 guidelines, please visit https://trails.lacounty.gov/. When using the access road 
within the RV Resort, the public is expected to abide by the following guidelines: 
 

o Access will be permitted from 8 AM to sunset daily. 
o Public use of the RV Resort amenities is strictly prohibited. 
o No littering, loitering, or vandalism will be permitted. 

• Governor Newsom announced today a new platform to support manufacturing business of all sizes 
specifically in the State of California procuring PPE products. To sign up or buy PPE for COVID-19 
visit, https://www.safelymakingca.org/. 

• The San Dimas Parks and Recreation Department has announced their NEW Lap Swim Times for 
August 17 to November 30th. It is advised for all those wanting to participate to keep in mind the 
following: 

o Register Online Only 
o Circle Swim will consist of 6 participants, and Lap Swim will consist of 9 participants.  
o Participants will be able to sign up for swim times weekly, the following week times will be 

uploaded every Thursday. 
o All Social Distancing protocols will continue to be in place. 

 

• Reminder: The Los Angeles County Department of 
Public Health issued a Reopening Protocol for 
Youth Sports Leagues in Los Angeles County. For 
the most up-to-date protocol please visit 
http://www.ph.lacounty.gov/media/Coronavirus/. 
The recently issued protocol applies to: 

o recreational youth sports leagues 
o club sports 
o travel sports 
o sports sponsored by private & public 

schools serving students in TK-12 schools  
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